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Addendum #1 
RFQ #37-24, Public Works Consultant 

May 20, 2024  
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on RFQ #37-24, Public Works Consultant. 
 
Question 1:  Would the City consider a due date extension to allow for time to finalize teaming 
agreements with Architect and Engineering firms in order to provide a proposal that meets the 
broad scope covered in this RFQ? 
Answer to Question 1:  The due date has been extended until 10:00AM, Local Time, 
Tuesday, June 18, 2024.   
 
Question 2:  Paragraph i.21 on page 6 of RFQ #37-24 states that the contract begins in September 
2024 while paragraph 1 on page 10 states initial term begins in July 2024.  Can you please clarify? 
Answer to Question 2:  This was an oversight.  This contract is anticipated to begin in 
September of 2024 however with the extension, this may be pushed back.   
 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


